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A message from Mr farrell

Dear Parents
Welcome back! I hope you all had a restful half-term break. It's been wonderful to see
the children returning with such enthusiasm, ready to embrace the new term with a

spring in their step and an eagerness for learning. It’s always a joy to feel the positive
energy throughout the school as we settle back into our routines.

This week, our Year 6 children completed their Bikeability course. Bikeability is a
valuable cycle training programme designed to teach children practical skills,

alongside the understanding and confidence they need to ride their bikes safely on the
road.

We’re especially proud to share that the Bikeability instructors were incredibly
impressed by our Year 6 class, describing them as one of the most respectful and

diligent groups they have ever worked with. Well done, Year 6! Your positive attitude
and commitment to learning have been truly inspiring and we couldn’t be prouder.

Thank you to everyone who has supported the programme and helped make this
learning experience a success. Here’s to a productive and exciting term ahead!

Best wishes
Mr Farrell

Remembrance Parade 

St Anne's is joining the Godmanchester Remembrance parade this Sunday. If
any of the children would like to join us, we will be meeting in the town centre

(by the Town Hall) at 10:25am.

The parade is due to start at 10:45am. If children do come along, please could
an adult stay with them, or walk nearby to collect them at the end, once we

have walked back to the Town Hall.



classroom news

Just before half term Class R were delighted to welcome their grandparents
for an Afternoon Tea. The children serenaded the visitors with some class

favourites and asked them questions about what life was like when they were
at school, back in the day. It was wonderful to see so many grandparents

attend and hear the lovely conversations. It really was a fantastic opportunity
for Class R to show how well they have settled into school life. With our school

vison, Do Everything in Love certainly being present. . 

Year 1 have started
their new Science unit,
'Seasons'. This week we
went on an Autumn leaf
collection, we looked at

colours and shapes. 

BACK NEXT

BACK NEXT

WEEK
WEEK

We are very pleased to announce the opening
of our new school library! 

Following weeks of preparation by our
librarians as well as parent help, our library

was opened by our co-chair of governors (and
English governor), Vicky, and will be available

for the children to use next week. Thank you to
everyone for their hard work and support. 

Mr. Rhodes



Anti-Bullying Week/ Odd Socks Day

Next week is Anti Bullying Week across the
country and St Anne's will be marking it in class

and in collective worship. We will also, once
again, be celebrating Odd Socks Day. This is on

Tuesday and we invite children to come to
school wearing odd socks (there is no charge

for this).
 

As part of this celebration, the House Captains
are inviting children to send photos of their

pets wearing odd socks. If you would like to do
this, please Dojo your photo to Miss Sibson and

we will share some in collective worshop. 

 

Tuesday 12th November  - Class R Stay and Play from 9-10.30am.
Friday 15th November - Big Breakfast
Thursday 21st November - Class 6 Assembly 2.50pm start (doors open at 2.35)
Thursday 28th November - Workshop on supporting feeling of anger with Leanne Martin (EFIA) -
9.15am. Please email jberry@stannes.cambs.sch.uk to book a space.
Thursday 5th December - Class 4 Assembly 2.50pm start (doors open at 2.35)
Friday 6th December - Rocksteady Concert starts at 9.30am
Friday 13th December - Christmas Fair
Mon 16th/Tues17th December - KS1 Nativity 2.30pm
Thursday 19th December - Christmas Dinner
Friday 20th December - Christingle
Friday 20th December - Last day of term

upcoming events

SEND HINTS AND TIPS FROM MISS TAVENDER

SEND IS EVERYONE’S BUSINESS

Reminders and other news

Dealing with a tantrum: dos and don'ts

DO - give yourself a time-out
DON'T match the level of frustration

DO communicate and listen
Don't take it personally


